
Pittsburgh HOG Officer Meeting 

January 2, 2025, 7:00 PM Monticello’s Restaurant 

Officer’s Present: Duane Eagan, Rhonda Diercks, Bill Huwe, Larry Szramowski, Linda Szramowski,  Tim 

Beck, Vince Gavin, Pat Donovan, Todd Havekotte 

Officers absent: Bill McCarrier, Ruth McCarrier, Mike Booth, Tim Caliguiri 

Road Captain: Rhonda Diercks 

• Road Captain meeting on 3/1/25. Pizza and salad will be included 

• Poker money collected for this year will be rolled over to 2025. No member had 5 cards 

so no member will be declared. 

Treasurer: Bill McCarrier (In absence)  

• Beginning balance       $2,786.56  

• Revenue 

o December 50/50     $105.00   

      

Total Revenue    $105.00 

• Expenses 

o Montecello’s Christmas Meeting   $676.91 

o Extra Tip for Waitresses     $200.00 

o My Chapter Manager Fees    $19.00 

Total Expenses    $895.91 

• Ending Balance       $1995.65 

Secretary: Ruth McCarrier  

• Absent 

Membership: Tim Caliguiri  

• Absent 

Webmaster: Tim Beck 

• The website will be updated with new officers. Otherwise, the website is current. 

Photographer: Larry Szramowski 

• Larry will be at the Road Captain meeting to take photos 

Activities: Linda Szramowski  

• Linda is working on a new event schedule for the winter months. 

Safety: Bill Huwe  



• Bill will have safety points to talk about at the meeting  

• Duane has contacts in the city for possible presentation by paramedics about safety. 

Editor: Todd Havekotte 

• Todd plans to have 4 main newsletters per year and when the riding season gets busy 

will throw in a few extra short ones. 

• Todd will revert to using Microsoft Word for the newsletters. 

• Todd was unable to download photos from the website. Larry will upload all the photos 

to Todd’s file sharing program. 

• Todd expressed a need to access our email process for the purpose of sending the 

newsletter. 

Ladies of Harley:  Pat Donovan 

• Pat hopes to get the ladies back together for some fun. Looking into target shooting 

practice for the ladies. 

Assistant Director: Duane Eagan 

• George has requested we use instant store credit in place of gift cards for the door prize 

and rollover. 

• Linda will need to report the winners to the dealership for them to credit the winner’s 

account. Perhaps a card/note with the date/amount could be used as a reminder of the 

store credit. 

• How can we increase membership or make the club better? Ideas were: 

o Organize rides 

o Duane will pow-wow with George 

o Have an officer meeting at TRHD. 

o Put our thinking caps on. 

 

Roundtable: none 

• The meeting was adjourned  at 8:02 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth McCarrier, Secretary (via notes from Linda Szramowski) 


